
 

 

June 2006 
 

Notice to Residents  
Pump Station Site Clearing This Week 

 
King County has contracted with Frank Coluccio Construction Company 
(FCCC) to construct the new Hidden Lake Pump Station, located at the 
corner of 10th Avenue Northwest and Innis Arden Way in Shoreline.  
 
FCCC will begin by removing the trees around the existing Hidden Lake 
Pump Station and clearing the site to make room for materials and 
equipment. Tree removal is necessary to make room for construction of the 
new station and allow King County operators access to the existing station, 
which will remain in operation during construction. In addition, new pipes 
and utilities will be located beneath the existing trees. 
 
What should you expect? 
• Construction noise and activity will occur weekdays between 7 a.m. and 

7 p.m. 
• Trucks and large equipment will be in the area. Look for directional signs 

and flaggers and use extra caution. 
• Access to homes will be maintained. 
• The construction area will be fenced and secured during non-working 

hours to protect children and pets. 
• The contractor will re-landscape the pump station site with native 

vegetation at the end of construction. 
 
Where can you get more information? 
• Call the 24-hour construction hotline at 206-205-5968 or e-mail 

jennifer.kauffman@metrokc.gov for more information. 
• Visit our web site at http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wtd/projects/hiddenlake.htm 

 
Alternate formats available 

Call 206-263-6029 or TTY Relay: 711 

http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wtd/projects/hiddenlake.htm

